
Due to the upcoming NMSBA Conference, February 13-14, 2025, the Board of Education is

rescheduling its Work Session and will convene a Combined Work Session and Regular School

Board Meeting on Tuesday, February 18, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. This meeting will occur in the Randy

J. Manning Board Room, located at 583 Co Rd 6100, Kirtland, NM 87417.

The Combined School Board Meeting will be open for in-person participation and will also be

accessible to the public via live stream on the Central Consolidated School District's YouTube

Channel: https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralConsolidatedSchoolDistrict.

We kindly request that this public service announcement be disseminated to ensure compliance

with the Open Meetings Act. For any questions regarding the meeting, please contact the Public

Relations Department.
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